| strongly oppose SB 166!
Voting must be a transparent process and must be open to public record.

No new laws are needed to ensure electors have a right to vote and to a secret
ballot.

Precinct numbers need to be maintained on the list of electors.

What constitutes harassment is subjective and everyone is easily annoyed these
days so imposing huge fines for accusations of harassing election workers is too
open to abuse.

Section 26 - “may” should be replaced with “must.”

The document is not understandable to an 8th grade reader (especially not to an
Oregon 8th grader).

This is not an emergency but the tag that is being added to most all proposed
bills to abuse the powers that a real emergency might warrant.

| strongly urge you to vote NO on SB 166!



